
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Wednesday, Dec. 12th 

Our all school winter social is next Monday from 3:00-5:00- this is an all grade level social.  There will be 
a DJ in the gym, Karaoke in the commons, games and more in the library.  Food will be sold as 
well!  Tickets go on sale this WEDNESDAY at lunches.  It is $4 with ASB card and $5 without.  Tickets will 
only be sold this WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY, AND FRIDAY….. So don’t forget to bring your money and buy 
your ticket!! 
 

Great news, Gateway drama enthusiasts!  
The PTSA is sponsoring a winter musical production, the first in many years. 
If you are interesting in being chosen to perform in The Little Mermaid Jr, you will need to pick 
up an information packet at the office, and return the signed permission slip on Tuesday 
December 18th, the date of the audition.  
The information packet will give you specific guidelines to follow for the audition. 
If you don't want to be on stage, stay tuned because announcements about stage crew 
participation will be provided in January.  
 
If you are interested in joining BHIP – Bullying, harassment, and intimidation prevention – there will be 

an informational meeting for each grade level at lunch on Wednesday December 19th.  6th graders meet 

in room 305; 7th graders in room 401; and 8th graders in room 404.   

Today let’s all show gratitude to some of the people we tend to take for granted. 

Make a point of saying thank you to the person who picks you up from school and 

takes you home – whether it’s a bus driver, a parent or a neighbor.  Say, thank 

you, to the lunch lady or parent who takes the time to prepare your meals. And 

let’s all say a big thank you to our custodian, Mr. Simmons, who comes early each 

morning to unlock the school, turn on the heat, and make everything clean and 

ready for our arrival.  
 

Guard your Character by practicing an attitude of gratitude 


